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MICKLETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

Broadmarston Lane, Mickleton, Chipping Campden, Gloucestershire, GL55 6SJ
Telephone / Fax: 01386 438393
email:.admin@mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Sally Geary BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH
www.mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk
Tuesday 3rd November

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to school. We hope that you had a good break and enjoyed the lovely weather.

As part of our ongoing drive to improve provision at Mickleton we are looking into two changes at school and would like to canvas your opinions on them.

Firstly, we are in the process of trying to provide before and after-school care for children. This would take the form of a breakfast club and then, at a later date, an after-school club. We would like to gauge interest for a breakfast club before going ahead with setting it up. 

 We anticipate that the club would run daily from 8:00 a.m. and would provide a breakfast of cereal, juice and toast for children. The cost per child per day would be approximately £1.50. We would require at least 15 children daily to make this venture viable. The plan is that you would be able to book children into breakfast club for the whole week or on a daily basis, giving the school notice on the previous day.  If you are interested in using the breakfast club then please complete the reply slip below and send it into the office by Monday 9th November. 

Alongside this new club we, as a staff, have recently discussed the possibility of extending the school day slightly. As I am sure you are aware there are now more and more subjects in the primary curriculum - 13 at the present count! This means that timetables are very full and that sometimes it is not possible to fit everything into an already busy schedule. In order to continue providing our ERIC time (quiet reading and focused group work), we are suggesting extending the end of the school day from 3:15 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

This would bring us into line with our Nursery and allow the children to continue to enjoy their reading in class. This matter has already been discussed at staff and Governors’ meetings. We would now like to consult you and look forward to receiving your comments and suggestions. Please use the slip below to let us know your thoughts. I will keep you informed of any further developments; a definite decision will be reached by the end of November.

 If we go ahead with this change it would not be until January 2010 to allow everyone to make adequate arrangements. Thank you very much for your help.

Yours sincerely,

Sally Geary

I would/would not be interested in using a Mickleton School breakfast club. My child/children 

___________________________would attend weekly/on individual days.

COMMENTS ON EXTENDING THE SCHOOL DAY

__________________________________________________________________________________

Signed --------------------------------------parent/guardian




